
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
July 12th, 2024 
    

 
Hessler Court Wooden Brick Restoration Project Traffic 

Advisory 
Hessler Road to Bellflower Road 

Monday, July 15th, 2024 
(Ward 6) 

 
CLEVELAND – During the week of July 15th, 2024, weather permitting, the City will 
begin wood brick restoration of Hessler Court from Hessler Road to Bellflower Road. A 
complete closure of Hessler Court is expected to occur. On street parking for Hessler 
Road will not be effected by the work being performed on Hessler Court.  
The project will remove the existing wood bricks and replace with new wood bricks, 
replace sandstone sidewalk and curbs, drill weep holes for drainage, install new catch 
basins, and ADA complaint curb ramps.  The work will take place during the hours of 7 
a.m. to 5 p.m, Monday through Friday.  The brick restoration project is expected to be 
completed by the end of August 2024. 
Should there be any questions, please contact the City of Cleveland’s Construction 
Inspector, Eric Faehner at 216-857-3028. 
 
Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All 
travelers are urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of 
workers is a top priority.  
 
About the City of Cleveland 
The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at clevelandohio.gov at 
@cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland 

From: Office of the Mayor  
Sarah N. Johnson, Chief Communications Officer 
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